Mary Letter 6.24,
Dear Friends and Families,
This Monday, VOICES was part of Take Back the Memorial coalition of 14 9/11 Family Groups protesting the International Freedom Center’s (IFC) proposed placement at the center of a revitalized Ground Zero. We believe the IFC is completely inappropriate for what we consider sacred ground and would detract from the honor and integrity of this historic site. Those who come to the WTC from around the world deserve to know the unvarnished truth, and the victims deserve to have their stories told without interpretation. The chant we raised after every speaker’s testimonial says it all: “9/11 Memorial Only.” Many reporters covered the rally and the issue has received substantial media attention. Please visit takebackthememorial.org to sign the petition to remove the IFC from Ground Zero. 
We return to Washington next week for two very important 9/11 Public Discourse Project panels on WMD threats to America on Monday and Homeland Security Issues on Tuesday. We remain vulnerable to terrorists willing to use nuclear, biological or chemical weapons against us, and hope the PDP will again raise awareness on vital security issues with these panels.
Finally, thanks to everyone who donated time or money to our Send-a-Bear program for the Beslan, Russia families. Sen. Joseph Lieberman has arranged a ceremony for Monday night at the Russian embassy for VOICES to give the bears to Russian officials for distribution in Beslan. We will keep you updated on our bears’ journey of goodwill and other initiatives in our Building Bridges project on our website.
Warm Regards,

MF

